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COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
Richard D. Lamm 
Governor 

October 10, 1979 

Mr. William H. Hormberg 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Office of Construction Grants 

1860 Lincoln Street 

Denver, Colorado 	80295 

RE: Grand Junction - Interim Facility 

C080337-22 

Dear Harvey: 

On October 8, 1979, the Water Quality Control Commission approved a 
Step II increase in the amount of $87,000.00 for design of the interim 

treatment facility and development of a user charge system and the 
value engineering study. 

Enclosed is a copy of the grant increase application and amendments 

#4, 5 and 6 to the engineering services agreement. 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

Very truly yours, 

Ronald G. SchuylerfP.E. 

Chief 

Construction Grants Section 

Water Quality Control Division 
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Enclosure 

cc: Karl Henrichsen - HDR 
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